
 

 
 

 
President Adams’ and Speaker Wilson’s Statement on Special Session Call 

 
SALT LAKE CITY – The Legislature will convene for a special session beginning the morning 
of Tuesday, November 9.  
 
President J. Stuart Adams and Speaker Brad Wilson issue the following statement: 
 

“Lawmakers will debate several pressing issues during next week’s special session, 
including adopting new boundaries for congressional, legislative and school board 
districts, considering legislation to defend personal freedoms and individual choices and 
discussing other pertinent issues that deserve our immediate attention. We are honored to 
do the work of the people and look forward to fulfilling that duty.” 

 
The public may attend and participate in committee meetings and watch floor sessions in person 
or virtually at le.utah.gov. View the special session call here.  
 

###  


